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No Paid Services Program Update - Senate Bill 5394  
 
 
Substitute Senate Bill 5394 directs the Developmental Disabilities 
Community Services Division to discontinue case management 
outreach to people not receiving a service from DDCS and continue 
to respond to requests for services and resources, effective July 
2025.  
 
To meet this directive, DDCS no longer assigns a designated case 
resource manager to individuals who are not currently receiving a 
DDCS service.    
 
A person on the No-Paid Services caseload now contacts DDCS if 
they have questions about accessing services or need support.  
 
There are a variety of ways to contact DDCS. You can call, email or 
visit your local office.  
 
 
Please use the following resources to contact DDCS:  
 

• The online Service Request web form. Service and Information 
Request | DSHS  

• Your local Developmental Disabilities Community Service 
office. Office Locator | DSHS  

• The toll free phone number for your county on the back of this 
form or found here: Service and Information Request | DSHS 

 
 
 
 

https://www.dshs.wa.gov/dda/service-and-information-request
https://www.dshs.wa.gov/dda/service-and-information-request
https://www.dshs.wa.gov/office-locations
https://www.dshs.wa.gov/dda/service-and-information-request
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